4/19/24, 10:09 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

RE: 300&400 blk Contracts

Eric Powell

Wed 4/10/2024 11:50 AM

Sent Items

To:Stan Hayes <stan@HayesEngineering.net>;

Nikki has one and | am getting it after lunch and will scan and send a copy your way.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Ultilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

From: Stan Hayes [mailto:stan@HayesEngineering.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 11:18 AM

To: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: 300&400 blk Contracts

Eric,

I can’t seem to find a copy of the contract either and we don’t have scanned copy. We usually scan when we get them back
from the city fully executed. Since you don’t have a copy and I don’t have a copy, I suspect they are at City Hall waiting for
Terrell to sign.

Stanley Hayes, P.E.
Hayes Engineering, Inc.
2126 Alpine Road
Longview, Tx 75601
Firm #F-1465

(903) 758-2010 Ex 22
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